Practice Policy Update Regarding COVID-19

To all our dear patients, families and friends, it is with much thought and consideration that we
have made the decision to suspend any non-emergency dental procedures.

Our office will be proactively closing March 16-April 10, evaluating the situation as the days go
on. If you are a patient of record and have an emergency, call us, we will make sure you are
comfortable and cared for. Should you require emergency dental care, please call our office as
you normally would at (706-867-9553) and Dr. Zeng will get in touch with you.

The safety and well-being of our patients continues to be our primary concern. We will continue
to monitor the status of COVID-19 nationally and within our community and keep you up-to-date
regarding our plans to reopen for business as usual.

As we take this time to limit potential exposure within our community, we will be actively working
to come back stronger and better than ever. We will get through this. Have faith. Follow the
recommendations of our leaders. Stay calm. Stay healthy.

We are honored to be a part of your healthcare team and look forward to serving you in our
normal capacity again soon.

Dahlonega Dentistry Team



